
FITZHARRYS SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (FSA)  
Wednesday 10th January 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

A very Happy New Year from the Fitzharrys School Association!  
 

This year, we are raising funds for the installation of fantastic and inspirational new wall art, which will 
bring school walls to life, inspire learning and add a huge WOW factor, making these spaces more 
inviting and invigorating places to be.  
 

Building on the tremendous £768 raised by the FSA’s Quiz Night in October - a huge thank you to all who 
supported this event - we have our first fundraiser of 2024 at the end of January and would love your 
support with this also… the Fitzharrys Giant Jumble Sale!   
 

If you are clearing Christmas clutter, we would love to receive item donations, and if you’re looking to 
save pennies by shopping second-hand, pop along to the sale and bag a bargain.   
 

The jumble sale will be held on Sunday 28th January, 10am-12pm, £1 entry (kids go free).  
 

We will need help from the Fitz community to make this event a success. You can help by… 
 

DONATING JUMBLE 
We would love to receive any good quality clothing (adults and children), shoes, accessories, toys, 
homeware, unwanted gifts, unopened toiletries/make-up, bric-a-brac, books (for all ages), and 
games/puzzles. Unfortunately, we are unable to take electrical items.  
 

Please ensure all items are in good, clean condition and complete – we are selling to our local 
community so please do not donate anything you wouldn’t be happy to buy.  
 

Donations can be dropped off at reception Monday 22nd - Friday 26th January during school hours; on 
Saturday 27th January between 10am-12pm; and on Sunday 28th January before the sale, between 9-
10am. We are unable to accept donations outside of these times/dates.  
 

VOLUNTEERS 
We will need help with the following: 

• Sorting donations/setting up on Saturday 27th January from 10am until 12/1pm 
• Sale volunteers to help run the jumble on Sunday 28th January from 9am-1pm (jobs 

include completing set up, collecting entrance fees, selling items and clearing up) 
• Donating home-baked items / shop-bought bakes for our refreshments stall 

 

Every bit helps, so please do come along if you can – even for an hour.  And the silver lining is that 
volunteers have the bonus of being the first to view and buy the fabulous finds!  Students are welcome to 
come and assist alongside parent helpers.  If we have enough volunteers, we would love to run a 
refreshments stall to raise extra funds, so please do indicate if you would be happy to help with this.  
 

Fill in the attached form and return it to Fitzharrys Student Services by Monday 22nd January, or email Mrs 
Holt direct at sholt@fitzharrys.school  
 

ATTENDING 
Come to the jumble sale with your family, friends, neighbours… And please share on social media. We 
need lots of buyers to make the sale a success so please spread the word and support our school! 
 

With thanks in advance for your wonderful support, 

The Fitzharrys School Association Committee 

mailto:sholt@fitzharrys.school


FITZHARRYS SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (FSA)  
Wednesday 10th January 2024 

 

Fitzharrys’ Fabulous Finds Jumble Sale 

Volunteer Form 
 

Please complete and return to Student Services by Monday 22nd January 
or 

email Mrs Holt direct at sholt@fitzharrys.school 
 

I will be able to help on  Saturday 27th    /    Sunday 28th January  (please circle one or both) 

 

During the following times:______________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

I am bringing the following friends/ family members to assist as well:__________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please circle your job/s preference (we will do our best to accommodate your request):  

Manning entrance    /    selling items    /    refreshments    /   donating baked goods    /   whatever you need! 

 

Name 
________________________________________________________________ 

Contact number & email address:_________________________________________ 

________________________________________________________________ 

If you would like us to add your email address to our mailing list so you are always kept up to 
date with FSA meetings, events and news, please tick here:  

Many thanks for your support! 
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